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As a long time resident of Annandale I am extremely concerned about the impact of the 

construction period on this area. My main concerns are: - the air pollution to the area while 

excavation work takes place at the major intersection area - the possibility (and probability) of 

pollution to the surrounding harbour waterways - the number of heavy duty earth moving/boring 

vehicles heavy duty rubble removing . trucks that will be travelling in local streets - we have three 

primary schools (Annandale North, St Brendan's and Annandale North as well as aged care 

residences in Johnston St/Trafalgar St area. THIS RAISES ISSUES FOR THE SAFETY OF CHILDREN 

AND THE AGED, DAMAGE TO OUR LOCAL ROADS AND NOISE IMPLICATIONS FOR THE SCHOOLS. - 

every direction we travel into at the moment seems to be in a construction Zone causing hold ups 

and delays and diversions which is a reduction of amenity WHICH HAS BEEN HAPPENING FOR FAR 

TO LONG TO BE TOLERABLE. PLEASE STOP AND THINK HARD!!!! 


